
The Northern Highlights
December 9 - 13, 2019



December 9 - 13, 2019: This Week’s Northern Highlights
Date Day Activities Coming Up: 

Monday, December 9 1 ● Scholastic Book Fair begins
● Intermediate Band Practice @ 10:45 
● Junior Girls Volleyball Practice @ 12:55 

● Dr. G.W. Williams SS 
Grade 8 Transitions 
presentation - Dec 18 

● Winter holiday begins - 
Dec 21 

● Spirit Week - Dec 16 - 20

Spirit Week Theme Days:
- Monday -Crazy Hat/Hair
- Tuesday - Ugly Sweater
- Wednesday - Jersey Day
- Thursday - Throwback Thursday
- Friday - Pyjamas 

Tuesday, December 10 2 ● Scholastic Book Fair
● Primary Choir @ 12:55
● Junior Boys Volleyball Practice @ 12:55 

Wednesday, December 11 3 ● Scholastic Book Fair 
● Intermediate Math Club @ 10:45 
● Junior Band practice @ 12:55 

Thursday, December 12 4 ● Scholastic Book Fair
● Primary skating (AM) 
● Junior Boys Volleyball Practice @ 10:45 
● Intermediate Intramurals @ 12:55
● Winter Concerts @ 2:00 and 6:30  

Friday, December 13 5 ● Last day of Scholastic Book Fair 
● Pizza Day! (First day of pizza from payment block #2)
● Intermediate Intramurals @ 12:55





Pizza Day Volunteers Needed!
Our School Council is in need of volunteers to support pizza days on Fridays. The 
time commitment is for approximately one hour, starting at noon. Our volunteers 
help to sort the pizza into boxes for classes, and then distribute the pizzas to 
students. 

You do not need to be available every Friday, as we can create a rotating 
schedule!  Current parent volunteers are available to provide support; no previous 
experience is required. 

If you are able to volunteer, please call the NLPS office. 

Thanks! 



Lunch Program Reminder/Update
Lunchbox Program

You have received information about the Lunchbox program starting up at NLPS. Lunch orders are 
available for Mondays and Wednesdays.

Pizza Fridays

You also received information about our next block of pizza days. Please note that the last pizza day for 
the first order is December 6th. The second block of pizza days starts on December 13th. 

*If you are not receiving emails about our lunch programs and you would like to, visit the NLPS website to 
subscribe to commercial emails from the school. (Scroll halfway down the page to enter your email 
address.) 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/northernlights.ps/Pages/default.aspx

